
 

 
 
Statement of Accounts 2014/15 
 
Notice is Hereby given in accordance with Section 11 of the Accounts and Audit 
Regulations 2011 that the audit of the Statement of Accounts for the year ended 
31 March 2015 has been concluded and that any persons interested may on 
application to the Executive Director of Finance and Corporate Resources, The 
Council House, Burcot Lane, Bromsgrove, Worcestershire, between the hours of 
10am and 3.30pm (Monday to Friday only): 
 

a) Inspect and make copies of the Statement of Accounts for the year ended 
31 March 2015 and 

b) Inspect and make copies of any report, other than an immediate report, 
made to Bromsgrove District Council by the auditor, Grant Thornton UK 
LLP; and 

c) Require copies of any such statement or report to be delivered to him on 
payment of a reasonable sum for each copy. 

 
 
Jayne Pickering 
Executive Director of Finance and Corporate Resources 
Bromsgrove District Council 
Council House  
Burcot Lane 
Bromsgrove 
Worcestershire 
B60 1AA 
 
30 September 2015 
  
 


